
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2021/0191/FL
Date: 16 April 2021 07:57:24

Erect replacement general purpose agricultural storage building (retrospective) at
Stag Hall Farm, Harwood Dale Road, Cloughton  

This application has been considered by Newby & Scalby Parish Council and no
objections are offered.

Jools Marley (Mrs) CiLCA
Clerk to the Council 

Newby & Scalby Parish Council
445b Scalby Road,
Scalby,
SCARBOROUGH
YO12 6UA

Due to Covid-19 the office is closed to the public and staff are working from home.

Disclaimer This email (and any files attached) may contain confidential or privileged
information and is intended for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient,
please be aware that any disclosure, copying distribution or any action taken is prohibited
and may be unlawful. You should delete it from your system. Any opinions expressed are
those of the author of the email, and do not necessarily reflect those of Newby & Scalby
Parish Council. Please read our Privacy Notice for details of how we will use your
personal data. PLEASE THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT  
-------



From:
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2021/0191
Date: 06 April 2021 14:55:22

Dear Sir or Madam
 
Application for erection of replacement general purpose agricultural storage building
(retrospective) at Stag Hall Farm, Harwood Dale Road, Cloughton
 
Thank you for consulting this team  in regard of planning application NYM/2021/0191.
 
Having reviewed the above application I have no comments to make from a commercial
regulation perspective.
 
Kind regards
Anne Ellmore
 
 
A. Ellmore MSc BSc (Hons) Cert. of CLM
Environmental Health Technical Officer
Commercial Regulation
Environmental Health Services
Scarborough Borough Council
Town Hall
St Nicholas Street
Scarborough
North Yorkshire
YO11 2HG
 

Web: www.scarborough.gov.uk
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